Suggested City Executive Board response to the recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee on Safeguarding Language School Students 
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	Recommendation
	Agreed? 
	Comment

	That the City Council lobbies for a strengthening of the legislation to require that local authorities are informed by language schools when minors are temporarily placed in a private home for more than a few days.

	Y
	I agree the recommendation. 

Portfolio Holder suggests CEB to write to relevant ministers and the LGA setting out our concerns and urging prompt action








